
 

Serving on the Board of Directors 
 

Would you like to help us move the Center for Knit and Crochet (CKC) forward and get to know a dynamic 

group of fiber enthusiasts along the way?  Please consider whether you or someone you know can help the 

CKC realize its mission by serving on the CKC's Board of Directors.   

 

About the CKC 

The purpose of the CKC, established in 2012, is to preserve and promote the art, craft, history, and scholarship 

of knitting, crochet, and related arts.  It has become a powerful open-access digital museum that supports the 

preservation and enjoyment of knitting, crochet, and related arts with exhibitions, collections, programs, and 

educational resources.  Learn more at www.centerforknitandcrochet.org.   

 

About CKC Board Service 

The Board of Directors (http://centerforknitandcrochet.org/our-team/) meets once each month via video 

conferencing.  The Executive Committee (comprised of officers) may meet between full board meetings and 

board members attend other meetings if they are on committees or are working on CKC projects.  We are a 

working board who are performing most of the administrative, operational, and developmental functions of 

the CKC ourselves, with some committees to support this work.  We have no paid staff.  Time devoted to the 

CKC will vary depending upon whether the director also serves as an officer, leads or supports specific 

projects, or contributes to the CKC’s content development on social media.   We hope that new directors will 

be willing to work diligently to support the CKC’s growth and development.   In general, a board member 

should expect to devote a minimum of 10 hours per month to the CKC.  Director terms are three years and 

begin immediately upon election to the board.  Directors are not compensated, but expenses incurred in 

board service may be reimbursed by the CKC if the director does not wish to treat them as a donation.  

Directors must be members of the CKC. 

 

If you are interested in CKC board service or have any questions about it, please visit 

https://centerforknitandcrochet.org/apply-for-board-service/ or contact the CKC’s Nominating Committee at 

nominations@centerforknitandcrochet.org.  Please share this information with anyone you think might be 

interested.  Potential nominees are invited to submit an application on this webpage, with a resume or 

summary of pertinent collections, fundraising, programming, exhibitions, technical, and/or membership 

experience.  We hope to hear from you! 
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